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September 5, 2025 

 

Congratulatory Message 

 

The Tooro American Association (TAA) wishes to extend its warmest congratulations to Her Royal 

Highness, Princess Ruth Nsemere Komuntale, upon her appointment as Uganda’s Tourism Ambassador 

to the United States of America.  

 

This distinguished honor is a reflection of Her Royal Highness’s dedication, grace, and unwavering 

commitment to representing both Tooro Kingdom and Uganda on the international stage.  

We are confident that her leadership will further elevate Uganda’s rich cultural heritage, natural beauty, 

and economic opportunities to the world.  

 

TAA is proud to join the people of Tooro and Uganda in celebrating this remarkable achievement.  

We pledge our continued support to Tooro Kingdom and to Her Royal Highness as she embarks on this 

new chapter of service to the nation.  

 

Hangiriza Agutamba!  

Long Live Tooro Kingdom.  

For God and My Country. 

 

 

 

Mr. George Tom Balinda                                                                                                         Mrs. Angella Bataka    

Chairman & CEO, TAA Board of Directors                                                   TAA Publicity Secretary                                      
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